
 
 

Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 

    

 
 
VIA – Commission Web-Portal 
 
September 7, 2018 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket No. UE-180714 – Revised – Avista Low Income Rate Assistance Rate Adjustment 
(LIRAP) Tariff Schedule 92A Revision 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
 Attached for Filing with the Commission is Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (“Avista” 

or “the Company”), “revised” proposed revisions to electric tariff Schedule 92A, “Low Income Rate 

Assistance Rate Adjustment” (LIRAP). 

 The Company has been made aware, through subsequent discussions with Commission Staff, 

of a few clarifications to the submitted tariff language.  As such, the purpose of this filing is to revise 

tariff 92A to make the corrections as suggested by Commission Staff. 

Avista respectfully requests to maintain the October 1, 2018 effective date for this filing. Please 

direct any questions regarding this filing to Jaime Majure at (509) 495-7839. 

 
/s/Linda M. Gervais 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy 
Regulatory Affairs 
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